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R For Dummies 2012-06-06 master the programming language of choice among statisticians and data
analysts worldwide coming to grips with r can be tough even for seasoned statisticians and data
analysts enter r for dummies the quick easy way to master all the r you ll ever need requiring no
prior programming experience and packed with practical examples easy step by step exercises and
sample code this extremely accessible guide is the ideal introduction to r for complete beginners
it also covers many concepts that intermediate level programmers will find extremely useful
master your r abcs get up to speed in no time with the basics from installing and configuring r
to writing simple scripts and performing simultaneous calculations on many variables put data in
its place get to know your way around lists data frames and other r data structures while
learning to interact with other programs such as microsoft excel make data dance to your tune
learn how to reshape and manipulate data merge data sets split and combine data perform
calculations on vectors and arrays and much more visualize it learn to use r s powerful data
visualization features to create beautiful and informative graphical presentations of your data
get statistical find out how to do simple statistical analysis summarize your variables and
conduct classic statistical tests such as t tests expand and customize r get the lowdown on how
to find install and make the most of add on packages created by the global r community for a wide
variety of purposes open the book and find help downloading installing and configuring r tips for
getting data in and out of r ways to use data frames and lists to organize data how to manipulate
and process data advice on fitting regression models and anova helpful hints for working with
graphics how to code in r what r mailing lists and forums can do for you
Practical R for Mass Communication and Journalism 2018-12-21 do you want to use r to tell stories
this book was written for you whether you already know some r or have never coded before most r
texts focus only on programming or statistical theory practical r for mass communication and
journalism gives you ideas tools and techniques for incorporating data and visualizations into
your narratives you ll see step by step how to analyze airport flight delays restaurant
inspections and election results map bank locations median incomes and new voting districts
compare campaign contributions to final election results extract data from pdfs whip messy data
into shape for analysis scrape data from a website create graphics ranging from simple static
charts to interactive visualizations for the if you work or plan to work in a newsroom government
office non profit policy organization or pr office practical r for mass communication and
journalism will help you use r in your world this book has a companion website with code links to
additional resources and searchable tables by function and task sharon machlis is the author of
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computerworld s beginner s guide to r host of infoworld s do more with r video screencast series
admin for the r for journalists google group and is well known among twitter users who follow the
rstats hashtag she is director of editorial data and analytics at idg communications parent
company of computerworld infoworld pc world and macworld among others and a frequent speaker at
data journalism and r conferences
R by Example 2012-01-28 r by example is an example based introduction to the statistical
computing environment that does not assume any previous familiarity with r or other software
packages r functions are presented in the context of interesting applications with real data the
purpose of this book is to illustrate a range of statistical and probability computations using r
for people who are learning teaching or using statistics specifically this book is written for
users who have covered at least the equivalent of or are currently studying undergraduate level
calculus based courses in statistics these users are learning or applying exploratory and
inferential methods for analyzing data and this book is intended to be a useful resource for
learning how to implement these procedures in r
Statistical Methods for Hospital Monitoring with R 2013-06-27 hospitals monitoring is becoming
more complex and is increasing both because staff want their data analysed and because of
increasing mandated surveillance this book provides a suite of functions in r enabling scientists
and data analysts working in infection management and quality improvement departments in
hospitals to analyse their often non independent data which is frequently in the form of trended
over dispersed and sometimes auto correlated time series this is often difficult to analyse using
standard office software this book provides much needed guidance on data analysis using r for the
growing number of scientists in hospital departments who are responsible for producing reports
and who may have limited statistical expertise this book explores data analysis using r and is
aimed at scientists in hospital departments who are responsible for producing reports and who are
involved in improving safety professionals working in the healthcare quality and safety community
will also find this book of interest statistical methods for hospital monitoring with r provides
functions to perform quality improvement and infection management data analysis explores the
characteristics of complex systems such as self organisation and emergent behaviour along with
their implications for such activities as root cause analysis and the pareto principle that seek
few key causes of adverse events provides a summary of key non statistical aspects of hospital
safety and easy to use functions provides r scripts in an accompanying web site enabling analyses
to be performed by the reader wiley com go hospital monitoring covers issues that will be of
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increasing importance in the future such as generalised additive models and complex systems
networks and power laws
Meta-Analysis with R 2015-10-08 this book provides a comprehensive introduction to performing
meta analysis using the statistical software r it is intended for quantitative researchers and
students in the medical and social sciences who wish to learn how to perform meta analysis with r
as such the book introduces the key concepts and models used in meta analysis it also includes
chapters on the following advanced topics publication bias and small study effects missing data
multivariate meta analysis network meta analysis and meta analysis of diagnostic studies
Basics of Matrix Algebra for Statistics with R 2018-09-03 a thorough guide to elementary matrix
algebra and implementation in r basics of matrix algebra for statistics with r provides a guide
to elementary matrix algebra sufficient for undertaking specialized courses such as multivariate
data analysis and linear models it also covers advanced topics such as generalized inverses of
singular and rectangular matrices and manipulation of partitioned matrices for those who want to
delve deeper into the subject the book introduces the definition of a matrix and the basic rules
of addition subtraction multiplication and inversion later topics include determinants
calculation of eigenvectors and eigenvalues and differentiation of linear and quadratic forms
with respect to vectors the text explores how these concepts arise in statistical techniques
including principal component analysis canonical correlation analysis and linear modeling in
addition to the algebraic manipulation of matrices the book presents numerical examples that
illustrate how to perform calculations by hand and using r many theoretical and numerical
exercises of varying levels of difficulty aid readers in assessing their knowledge of the
material outline solutions at the back of the book enable readers to verify the techniques
required and obtain numerical answers avoiding vector spaces and other advanced mathematics this
book shows how to manipulate matrices and perform numerical calculations in r it prepares readers
for higher level and specialized studies in statistics
Statistical Analysis with R For Dummies 2017-03-03 understanding the world of r programming and
analysis has never been easier most guides to r whether books or online focus on r functions and
procedures but now thanks to statistical analysis with r for dummies you have access to a trusted
easy to follow guide that focuses on the foundational statistical concepts that r addresses as
well as step by step guidance that shows you exactly how to implement them using r programming
people are becoming more aware of r every day as major institutions are adopting it as a standard
part of its appeal is that it s a free tool that s taking the place of costly statistical
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software packages that sometimes take an inordinate amount of time to learn plus r enables a user
to carry out complex statistical analyses by simply entering a few commands making sophisticated
analyses available and understandable to a wide audience statistical analysis with r for dummies
enables you to perform these analyses and to fully understand their implications and results gets
you up to speed on the 1 analytics data science software tool demonstrates how to easily find
download and use cutting edge community reviewed methods in statistics and predictive modeling
shows you how r offers intel from leading researchers in data science free of charge provides
information on using r studio to work with r get ready to use r to crunch and analyze your data
the fast and easy way
Biostatistics with R 2011-12-15 biostatistics with r is designed around the dynamic interplay
among statistical methods their applications in biology and their implementation the book
explains basic statistical concepts with a simple yet rigorous language the development of ideas
is in the context of real applied problems for which step by step instructions for using r and r
commander are provided topics include data exploration estimation hypothesis testing linear
regression analysis and clustering with two appendices on installing and using r and r commander
a novel feature of this book is an introduction to bayesian analysis this author discusses basic
statistical analysis through a series of biological examples using r and r commander as
computational tools the book is ideal for instructors of basic statistics for biologists and
other health scientists the step by step application of statistical methods discussed in this
book allows readers who are interested in statistics and its application in biology to use the
book as a self learning text
Dynamic Documents with R and knitr 2015-06-09 quickly and easily write dynamic documents suitable
for both beginners and advanced users dynamic documents with r and knitr second edition makes
writing statistical reports easier by integrating computing directly with reporting reports range
from homework projects exams books blogs and web pages to virtually any documents related to
statistical graphics computing and data analysis the book covers basic applications for beginners
while guiding power users in understanding the extensibility of the knitr package new to the
second edition a new chapter that introduces r markdown v2 changes that reflect improvements in
the knitr package new sections on generating tables defining custom printing methods for objects
in code chunks the c fortran engines the stan engine running engines in a persistent session and
starting a local server to serve dynamic documents boost your productivity in statistical report
writing and make your scientific computing with r reproducible like its highly praised
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predecessor this edition shows you how to improve your efficiency in writing reports the book
takes you from program output to publication quality reports helping you fine tune every aspect
of your report
Analyzing Sensory Data with R 2018-12-14 choose the proper statistical method for your sensory
data issue analyzing sensory data with r gives you the foundation to analyze and interpret
sensory data the book helps you find the most appropriate statistical method to tackle your
sensory data issue covering quantitative qualitative and affective approaches the book presents
the big picture of sensory evaluation through an integrated approach that connects the different
dimensions of sensory evaluation you ll understand the reasons why sensory data are collected the
ways in which the data are collected and analyzed the intrinsic meaning of the data the
interpretation of the data analysis results each chapter corresponds to one main sensory topic
the chapters start with presenting the nature of the sensory evaluation and its objectives the
sensory particularities related to the sensory evaluation details about the data set obtained and
the statistical analyses required using real examples the authors then illustrate step by step
how the analyses are performed in r the chapters conclude with variants and extensions of the
methods that are related to the sensory task itself the statistical methodology or both
Spatial Sampling with R 2022-09-26 scientific research often starts with data collection however
many researchers pay insufficient attention to this first step in their research the author
researcher at wageningen university and research often had to conclude that the data collected by
fellow researchers were suboptimal or in some cases even unsuitable for their aim one reason is
that sampling is frequently overlooked in statistics courses another reason is the lack of
practical textbooks on sampling numerous books have been published on the statistical analysis
and modelling of data using r but to date no book has been published in this series on how these
data can best be collected this book fills this gap spatial sampling with r presents an overview
of sampling designs for spatial sample survey and monitoring it shows how to implement the
sampling designs and how to estimate sub population and space time parameters in r key features
describes classical basic sampling designs for spatial survey as well as recently developed
advanced sampling designs and estimators presents probability sampling designs for estimating
parameters for a sub population as well as non probability sampling designs for mapping gives
comprehensive overview of model assisted estimators covers bayesian approach to sampling design
illustrates sampling designs with surveys of soil organic carbon above ground biomass air
temperature opium poppy explains integration of wall to wall data sets e g remote sensing images
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and sample data data and r code available on github exercises added making the book suitable as a
textbook for students the target group of this book are researchers and practitioners of sample
surveys as well as students in environmental ecological agricultural science or any other science
in which knowledge about a population of interest is collected through spatial sampling this book
helps to implement proper sampling designs tailored to their problems at hand so that valuable
data are collected that can be used to answer the research questions
Applied Meta-Analysis with R 2013-05-03 in biostatistical research and courses practitioners and
students often lack a thorough understanding of how to apply statistical methods to synthesize
biomedical and clinical trial data filling this knowledge gap applied meta analysis with r shows
how to implement statistical meta analysis methods to real data using r drawing on their
extensive research and teaching experiences the authors provide detailed step by step
explanations of the implementation of meta analysis methods using r each chapter gives examples
of real studies compiled from the literature after presenting the data and necessary background
for understanding the applications various methods for analyzing meta data are introduced the
authors then develop analysis code using the appropriate r packages and functions this systematic
approach helps readers thoroughly understand the analysis methods and r implementation enabling
them to use r and the methods to analyze their own meta data suitable as a graduate level text
for a meta data analysis course the book is also a valuable reference for practitioners and
biostatisticians even those with little or no experience in using r in public health medical
research governmental agencies and the pharmaceutical industry
Modern Statistics with R 2021-07-28 the past decades have transformed the world of statistical
data analysis with new methods new types of data and new computational tools the aim of modern
statistics with r is to introduce you to key parts of the modern statistical toolkit it teaches
you data wrangling importing formatting reshaping merging and filtering data in r exploratory
data analysis using visualisation and multivariate techniques to explore datasets statistical
inference modern methods for testing hypotheses and computing confidence intervals predictive
modelling regression models and machine learning methods for prediction classification and
forecasting simulation using simulation techniques for sample size computations and evaluations
of statistical methods ethics in statistics ethical issues and good statistical practice r
programming writing code that is fast readable and free from bugs starting from the very basics
modern statistics with r helps you learn r by working with r topics covered range from plotting
data and writing simple r code to using cross validation for evaluating complex predictive models
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and using simulation for sample size determination the book includes more than 200 exercises with
fully worked solutions some familiarity with basic statistical concepts such as linear regression
is assumed no previous programming experience is needed
Using R for Biostatistics 2021-03-02 this book introduces the open source r software language
that can be implemented in biostatistics for data organization statistical analysis and graphical
presentation in the years since the authors 2014 work introduction to data analysis and graphical
presentation in biostatistics with r the r user community has grown exponentially and the r
language has increased in maturity and functionality this updated volume expands upon skill sets
useful for students and practitioners in the biological sciences by describing how to work with
data in an efficient manner how to engage in meaningful statistical analyses from multiple
perspectives and how to generate high quality graphics for professional publication of their
research a common theme for research in the diverse biological sciences is that decision making
depends on the empirical use of data beginning with a focus on data from a parametric perspective
the authors address topics such as student t tests for independent samples and matched pairs
oneway and twoway analyses of variance and correlation and linear regression the authors also
demonstrate the importance of a nonparametric perspective for quality assurance through chapters
on the mann whitney u test wilcoxon matched pairs signed ranks test kruskal wallis h test for
oneway analysis of variance and the friedman twoway analysis of variance to address the element
of data presentation the book also provides an extensive review of the many graphical functions
available with r there are now perhaps more than 15 000 external packages available to the r
community the authors place special emphasis on graphics using the lattice package and the
ggplot2 package as well as less common but equally useful figures such as bean plots strip charts
and violin plots a robust package of supplementary material as well as an introduction of the
development of both r and the discipline of biostatistics makes this ideal for novice learners as
well as more experienced practitioners
Statistics with R 2018-01-27 choice outstanding academic title award winner the dynamic student
focused textbook provides step by step instruction in the use of r and of statistical language as
a general research tool it is ideal for anyone hoping to complete an introductory course in
statistics prepare for more advanced statistical courses gain the transferable analytical skills
needed to interpret research from across the social sciences learn the technical skills needed to
present data visually acquire a basic competence in the use of r the book provides readers with
the conceptual foundation to use applied statistical methods in everyday research each
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statistical method is developed within the context of practical real world examples and is
supported by carefully developed pedagogy and jargon free definitions theory is introduced as an
accessible and adaptable tool and is always contextualized within the pragmatic context of real
research projects and definable research questions author robert stinerock has also created a
wide range of online resources including r scripts complete solutions for all exercises data
files for each chapter video and screen casts and interactive multiple choice quizzes
Latent Variable Modeling with R 2015-06-26 this book demonstrates how to conduct latent variable
modeling lvm in r by highlighting the features of each model their specialized uses examples
sample code and output and an interpretation of the results each chapter features a detailed
example including the analysis of the data using r the relevant theory the assumptions underlying
the model and other statistical details to help readers better understand the models and
interpret the results every r command necessary for conducting the analyses is described along
with the resulting output which provides readers with a template to follow when they apply the
methods to their own data the basic information pertinent to each model the newest developments
in these areas and the relevant r code to use them are reviewed each chapter also features an
introduction summary and suggested readings a glossary of the text s boldfaced key terms and key
r commands serve as helpful resources the book is accompanied by a website with exercises an
answer key and the in text example data sets latent variable modeling with r provides some
examples that use messy data providing a more realistic situation readers will encounter with
their own data reviews a wide range of lvms including factor analysis structural equation
modeling item response theory and mixture models and advanced topics such as fitting nonlinear
structural equation models nonparametric item response theory models and mixture regression
models demonstrates how data simulation can help researchers better understand statistical
methods and assist in selecting the necessary sample size prior to collecting data routledge com
9780415832458 provides exercises that apply the models along with annotated r output answer keys
and the data that corresponds to the in text examples so readers can replicate the results and
check their work the book opens with basic instructions in how to use r to read data download
functions and conduct basic analyses from there each chapter is dedicated to a different latent
variable model including exploratory and confirmatory factor analysis cfa structural equation
modeling sem multiple groups cfa sem least squares estimation growth curve models mixture models
item response theory both dichotomous and polytomous items differential item functioning dif and
correspondance analysis the book concludes with a discussion of how data simulation can be used
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to better understand the workings of a statistical method and assist researchers in deciding on
the necessary sample size prior to collecting data a mixture of independently developed r code
along with available libraries for simulating latent models in r are provided so readers can use
these simulations to analyze data using the methods introduced in the previous chapters intended
for use in graduate or advanced undergraduate courses in latent variable modeling factor analysis
structural equation modeling item response theory measurement or multivariate statistics taught
in psychology education human development and social and health sciences researchers in these
fields also appreciate this book s practical approach the book provides sufficient conceptual
background information to serve as a standalone text familiarity with basic statistical concepts
is assumed but basic knowledge of r is not
Statistical Computing with R 2007-11-15 computational statistics and statistical computing are
two areas that employ computational graphical and numerical approaches to solve statistical
problems making the versatile r language an ideal computing environment for these fields one of
the first books on these topics to feature r statistical computing with r covers the traditional
core material of computational statistics with an emphasis on using the r language via an
examples based approach suitable for an introductory course in computational statistics or for
self study it includes r code for all examples and r notes to help explain the r programming
concepts after an overview of computational statistics and an introduction to the r computing
environment the book reviews some basic concepts in probability and classical statistical
inference each subsequent chapter explores a specific topic in computational statistics these
chapters cover the simulation of random variables from probability distributions the
visualization of multivariate data monte carlo integration and variance reduction methods monte
carlo methods in inference bootstrap and jackknife permutation tests markov chain monte carlo
mcmc methods and density estimation the final chapter presents a selection of examples that
illustrate the application of numerical methods using r functions focusing on implementation
rather than theory this text serves as a balanced accessible introduction to computational
statistics and statistical computing
Learning R for Geospatial Analysis 2014-12-26 this book is intended for anyone who wants to learn
how to efficiently analyze geospatial data with r including gis analysts researchers educators
and students who work with spatial data and who are interested in expanding their capabilities
through programming the book assumes familiarity with the basic geographic information concepts
such as spatial coordinates but no prior experience with r and or programming is required by
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focusing on r exclusively you will not need to depend on any external software a working
installation of r is all that is necessary to begin
Exploring Everyday Things with R and Ruby 2012-07-23 all you need is a basic understanding of
programming after a quick introduction to ruby and r you ll explore a wide range of questions by
learning how to assemble process simulate and analyze the available data you ll learn to see
everyday things in a different perspective through simple programs and common sense logic once
you finish this book you can begin your own journey of exploration and discovery
Introducing Monte Carlo Methods with R 2009-11-24 computational techniques based on simulation
have now become an essential part of the statistician s toolbox it is thus crucial to provide
statisticians with a practical understanding of those methods and there is no better way to
develop intuition and skills for simulation than to use simulation to solve statistical problems
introducing monte carlo methods with r covers the main tools used in statistical simulation from
a programmer s point of view explaining the r implementation of each simulation technique and
providing the output for better understanding and comparison while this book constitutes a
comprehensive treatment of simulation methods the theoretical justification of those methods has
been considerably reduced compared with robert and casella 2004 similarly the more exploratory
and less stable solutions are not covered here this book does not require a preliminary exposure
to the r programming language or to monte carlo methods nor an advanced mathematical background
while many examples are set within a bayesian framework advanced expertise in bayesian statistics
is not required the book covers basic random generation algorithms monte carlo techniques for
integration and optimization convergence diagnoses markov chain monte carlo methods including
metropolis hastings and gibbs algorithms and adaptive algorithms all chapters include exercises
and all r programs are available as an r package called mcsm the book appeals to anyone with a
practical interest in simulation methods but no previous exposure it is meant to be useful for
students and practitioners in areas such as statistics signal processing communications
engineering control theory econometrics finance and more the programming parts are introduced
progressively to be accessible to any reader
Data Analysis with R 2015-12-22 load wrangle and analyze your data using the world s most
powerful statistical programming language about this book load manipulate and analyze data from
different sources gain a deeper understanding of fundamentals of applied statistics a practical
guide to performing data analysis in practice who this book is for whether you are learning data
analysis for the first time or you want to deepen the understanding you already have this book



quantum change

2023-09-27 12/22 quantum change

will prove to an invaluable resource if you are looking for a book to bring you all the way
through the fundamentals to the application of advanced and effective analytics methodologies and
have some prior programming experience and a mathematical background then this is for you what
you will learn navigate the r environment describe and visualize the behavior of data and
relationships between data gain a thorough understanding of statistical reasoning and sampling
employ hypothesis tests to draw inferences from your data learn bayesian methods for estimating
parameters perform regression to predict continuous variables apply powerful classification
methods to predict categorical data handle missing data gracefully using multiple imputation
identify and manage problematic data points employ parallelization and rcpp to scale your
analyses to larger data put best practices into effect to make your job easier and facilitate
reproducibility in detail frequently the tool of choice for academics r has spread deep into the
private sector and can be found in the production pipelines at some of the most advanced and
successful enterprises the power and domain specificity of r allows the user to express complex
analytics easily quickly and succinctly with over 7 000 user contributed packages it s easy to
find support for the latest and greatest algorithms and techniques starting with the basics of r
and statistical reasoning data analysis with r dives into advanced predictive analytics showing
how to apply those techniques to real world data though with real world examples packed with
engaging problems and exercises this book begins with a review of r and its syntax from there get
to grips with the fundamentals of applied statistics and build on this knowledge to perform
sophisticated and powerful analytics solve the difficulties relating to performing data analysis
in practice and find solutions to working with messy data large data communicating results and
facilitating reproducibility this book is engineered to be an invaluable resource through many
stages of anyone s career as a data analyst style and approach learn data analysis using engaging
examples and fun exercises and with a gentle and friendly but comprehensive learn by doing
approach
Behavioral Data Analysis with R and Python 2021-06-15 harness the full power of the behavioral
data in your company by learning tools specifically designed for behavioral data analysis common
data science algorithms and predictive analytics tools treat customer behavioral data such as
clicks on a website or purchases in a supermarket the same as any other data instead this
practical guide introduces powerful methods specifically tailored for behavioral data analysis
advanced experimental design helps you get the most out of your a b tests while causal diagrams
allow you to tease out the causes of behaviors even when you can t run experiments written in an
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accessible style for data scientists business analysts and behavioral scientists thispractical
book provides complete examples and exercises in r and python to help you gain more insight from
your data immediately understand the specifics of behavioral data explore the differences between
measurement and prediction learn how to clean and prepare behavioral data design and analyze
experiments to drive optimal business decisions use behavioral data to understand and measure
cause and effect segment customers in a transparent and insightful way
R Programming 2020-06 2020 second edition updated version get your copy why learn r what are the
reasons to learn r for data science in this small textbook recommended for absolute beginners the
author tried to answer these types of questions after reading this guide maybe in one or two days
you will learn the basics of r programming and its utility for each data scientist indeed r is a
programming language and software environment for statistical analysis graphics representation
and reporting if you are trying to understand the r programming language as a beginner this short
book will give you enough understanding of almost all the concepts of the r language the author
will guide you through examples how to program in r and how to use r for effective data analysis
get your copy now book objectives this book is about r programming the following are the
objectives of the author to familiarize you with the basics of r programming language to help you
understand the various fields where r can be applied and its use cases in each field to equip you
with r programming skills both beginner and advanced skills to introduce you to r programming for
data analysis to introduce you to r programming for machine learning to help you understand and
appreciate the power of r in statistical computing data analysis and scientific research who this
book is for anybody who is a complete beginner to r programming anybody in need of advancing
their r programming skills professionals in computer programming professors lecturers or tutors
who are looking to find better ways to explain r programming to their students in the simplest
and easiest way students and academicians especially those focusing on r data analysis machine
learning computer science and databases development requirements the author expects you to have a
computer installed with an operating system such as linux windows or mac os x what is inside the
book r basics r data types r variables and constants r operators decision making in r r loops r
functions r classes and objects r for data science r for machine learning from the back cover r
programming language is one of the most popular languages used by statisticians data analysts
researchers to retrieve clean analyze visualize and present data this is a comprehensive book on
how to get started with r programming why you should learn it and how you can learn it daniel
bell begins by introducing the readers to the foundations of the r programming language the aim
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is to help you understand how the r interpreter works the origin of the name r how to set up the
r programming environment etc the author has discussed the process of installing r on windows
linux and mac os moreover the author has explored the basics of r programming including writing
comments using the r console creating r script files etc the various features provided by r have
been discussed in depth including data types variables loops decision making functions operators
classes and objects etc the author has also discussed r for data science and r for machine
learning the book has been organized into chapters with each chapter having many sub chapters r
code scripts have been provided alongside thorough explanations of the code and images showing
the expected output upon the execution of every script get your copy
Introductory Statistics with R 2008-06-27 this book provides an elementary level introduction to
r targeting both non statistician scientists in various fields and students of statistics the
main mode of presentation is via code examples with liberal commenting of the code and the output
from the computational as well as the statistical viewpoint brief sections introduce the
statistical methods before they are used a supplementary r package can be downloaded and contains
the data sets all examples are directly runnable and all graphics in the text are generated from
the examples the statistical methodology covered includes statistical standard distributions one
and two sample tests with continuous data regression analysis one and two way analysis of
variance regression analysis analysis of tabular data and sample size calculations in addition
the last four chapters contain introductions to multiple linear regression analysis linear models
in general logistic regression and survival analysis
Data Analysis with R, Second Edition 2018-03-28 learn by example the fundamentals of data
analysis as well as several intermediate to advanced methods and techniques ranging from
classification and regression to bayesian methods and mcmc which can be put to immediate use key
features analyze your data using r the most powerful statistical programming language learn how
to implement applied statistics using practical use cases use popular r packages to work with
unstructured and structured data book description frequently the tool of choice for academics r
has spread deep into the private sector and can be found in the production pipelines at some of
the most advanced and successful enterprises the power and domain specificity of r allows the
user to express complex analytics easily quickly and succinctly starting with the basics of r and
statistical reasoning this book dives into advanced predictive analytics showing how to apply
those techniques to real world data though with real world examples packed with engaging problems
and exercises this book begins with a review of r and its syntax with packages like rcpp ggplot2
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and dplyr from there get to grips with the fundamentals of applied statistics and build on this
knowledge to perform sophisticated and powerful analytics solve the difficulties relating to
performing data analysis in practice and find solutions to working with messy data large data
communicating results and facilitating reproducibility this book is engineered to be an
invaluable resource through many stages of anyone s career as a data analyst what you will learn
gain a thorough understanding of statistical reasoning and sampling theory employ hypothesis
testing to draw inferences from your data learn bayesian methods for estimating parameters train
regression classification and time series models handle missing data gracefully using multiple
imputation identify and manage problematic data points learn how to scale your analyses to larger
data with rcpp data table dplyr and parallelization put best practices into effect to make your
job easier and facilitate reproducibility who this book is for budding data scientists and data
analysts who are new to the concept of data analysis or who want to build efficient analytical
models in r will find this book to be useful no prior exposure to data analysis is needed
although a fundamental understanding of the r programming language is required to get the best
out of this book
Spatio–Temporal Methods in Environmental Epidemiology with R 2023-12-12 spatio temporal methods
in environmental epidemiology with r like its first edition explores the interface between
environmental epidemiology and spatio temporal modeling it links recent developments in spatio
temporal theory with epidemiological applications drawing on real life problems it shows how
recent advances in methodology can assess the health risks associated with environmental hazards
the book s clear guidelines enable the implementation of the methodology and estimation of risks
in practice new additions to the second edition include a thorough exploration of the underlying
concepts behind knowledge discovery through data a new chapter on extracting information from
data using r and the tidyverse additional material on methods for bayesian computation including
the use of nimble and stan new methods for performing spatio temporal analysis and an updated
chapter containing further topics throughout the book there are new examples and the presentation
of r code for examples has been extended along with these additions the book now has a github
site spacetime environ github io stepi2 that contains data code and further worked examples
features explores the interface between environmental epidemiology and spatio temporal modeling
incorporates examples that show how spatio temporal methodology can inform societal concerns
about the effects of environmental hazards on health uses a bayesian foundation on which to build
an integrated approach to spatio temporal modeling and environmental epidemiology discusses data
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analysis and topics such as data visualization mapping wrangling and analysis shows how to design
networks for monitoring hazardous environmental processes and the ill effects of preferential
sampling through the listing and application of code shows the power of r tidyverse nimble and
stan and other modern tools in performing complex data analysis and modeling representing a
continuing important direction in environmental epidemiology this book in full color throughout
underscores the increasing need to consider dependencies in both space and time when modeling
epidemiological data readers will learn how to identify and model patterns in spatio temporal
data and how to exploit dependencies over space and time to reduce bias and inefficiency when
estimating risks to health
R for Data Science Cookbook 2016-07-29 over 100 hands on recipes to effectively solve real world
data problems using the most popular r packages and techniques about this book gain insight into
how data scientists collect process analyze and visualize data using some of the most popular r
packages understand how to apply useful data analysis techniques in r for real world applications
an easy to follow guide to make the life of data scientist easier with the problems faced while
performing data analysis who this book is for this book is for those who are already familiar
with the basic operation of r but want to learn how to efficiently and effectively analyze real
world data problems using practical r packages what you will learn get to know the functional
characteristics of r language extract transform and load data from heterogeneous sources
understand how easily r can confront probability and statistics problems get simple r
instructions to quickly organize and manipulate large datasets create professional data
visualizations and interactive reports predict user purchase behavior by adopting a
classification approach implement data mining techniques to discover items that are frequently
purchased together group similar text documents by using various clustering methods in detail
this cookbook offers a range of data analysis samples in simple and straightforward r code
providing step by step resources and time saving methods to help you solve data problems
efficiently the first section deals with how to create r functions to avoid the unnecessary
duplication of code you will learn how to prepare process and perform sophisticated etl for
heterogeneous data sources with r packages an example of data manipulation is provided
illustrating how to use the dplyr and data table packages to efficiently process larger data
structures we also focus on ggplot2 and show you how to create advanced figures for data
exploration in addition you will learn how to build an interactive report using the ggvis package
later chapters offer insight into time series analysis on financial data while there is detailed
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information on the hot topic of machine learning including data classification regression
clustering association rule mining and dimension reduction by the end of this book you will
understand how to resolve issues and will be able to comfortably offer solutions to problems
encountered while performing data analysis style and approach this easy to follow guide is full
of hands on examples of data analysis with r each topic is fully explained beginning with the
core concept followed by step by step practical examples and concluding with detailed
explanations of each concept used
Data Manipulation with R 2008-03-27 the r language provides a rich environment for working with
data especially data to be used for statistical modeling or graphics coupled with the large
variety of easily available packages it allows access to both well established and experimental
statistical techniques however techniques that might make sense in other languages are often very
ine cient in r but due to r s ibility it is often possible to implement these techniques in r
generally the problem with such techniques is that they do not scale properly that is as the
problem size grows the methods slow down at a rate that might be unexpected the goal of this book
is to present a wide variety of data nipulation techniques implemented in r to take advantage of
the way that r works ratherthandirectlyresemblingmethodsusedinotherlanguages since this requires
a basic notion of how r stores data the rst chapter of the book is devoted to the fundamentals of
data in r the material in this chapter is a prerequisite for understanding the ideas introduced
in later chapters since one of the rst tasks in any project involving data and r is getting the
data into r in a way that it will be usable chapter 2 covers reading data from a variety of
sources text les spreadsheets les from other programs etc as well as saving r objects both in
native form and in formats that other programs will be able to work with
A First Course in Statistical Programming with R 2021-05-20 get started computing with data learn
general principles while learning r now including the tidyverse
Statistics for Linguistics with R 2009 the book features recommendations for further study think
breaks and exercises full answer keys to the exercises are provided on the book s companion
website which is part of a newsgroup where readers can download all data and code post questions
and receive feedback from other readers and the author book jacket
How to do Linguistics with R 2015-11-25 this book provides a linguist with a statistical toolkit
for exploration and analysis of linguistic data it employs r a free software environment for
statistical computing which is increasingly popular among linguists how to do linguistics with r
data exploration and statistical analysis is unique in its scope as it covers a wide range of
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classical and cutting edge statistical methods including different flavours of regression
analysis and anova random forests and conditional inference trees as well as specific linguistic
approaches among which are behavioural profiles vector space models and various measures of
association between words and constructions the statistical topics are presented comprehensively
but without too much technical detail and illustrated with linguistic case studies that answer
non trivial research questions the book also demonstrates how to visualize linguistic data with
the help of attractive informative graphs including the popular ggplot2 system and google
visualization tools this book has a companion website doi org 10 1075 z 195 website
Making Your Case 2015 there is a growing need for research within practice settings increasing
competition for funding requires organizations to demonstrate that the funding they are seeking
is going towards effective programming additionally the evidence based practice movement is
generally pushing organizations towards research activities both as producers and consumers there
have been many books written about research methodology and data analysis in the helping
professions and many books have been written about using r to analyze and present data however
this book specifically addresses using r to evaluate programs in organizational settings this
book is divided into three sections the first section addresses background information that is
helpful in conducting practice based research the second section of the book provides necessary
background to begin working with r topics include how to download r and rstudio navigation r
packages basic r functions and importing data this section also introduces the clinical record a
freely available database program to help organizations record and track client information the
remainder of the book uses case studies to illustrate how to use r to conduct program evaluations
techniques include data description and visualization bivariate analysis simple and multiple
regression and logistic regression the final chapter illustrates a comprehensive summary of the
skills demonstrated throughout the book using the clinical record as a data repository
Hands-On Programming with R 2014-06-13 learn how to program by diving into the r language and
then use your newfound skills to solve practical data science problems with this book you ll
learn how to load data assemble and disassemble data objects navigate r s environment system
write your own functions and use all of r s programming tools rstudio master instructor garrett
grolemund not only teaches you how to program but also shows you how to get more from r than just
visualizing and modeling data you ll gain valuable programming skills and support your work as a
data scientist at the same time work hands on with three practical data analysis projects based
on casino games store retrieve and change data values in your computer s memory write programs
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and simulations that outperform those written by typical r users use r programming tools such as
if else statements for loops and s3 classes learn how to write lightning fast vectorized r code
take advantage of r s package system and debugging tools practice and apply r programming
concepts as you learn them
Statistics and Data with R 2008-11-20 r an open source software has become the de facto
statistical computing environment it has an excellent collection of data manipulation and
graphics capabilities it is extensible and comes with a large number of packages that allow
statistical analysis at all levels from simple to advanced and in numerous fields including
medicine genetics biology environmental sciences geology social sciences and much more the
software is maintained and developed by academicians and professionals and as such is
continuously evolving and up to date statistics and data with r presents an accessible guide to
data manipulations statistical analysis and graphics using r assuming no previous knowledge of
statistics or r the book includes a comprehensive introduction to the r language an integrated
approach to importing and preparing data for analysis exploring and analyzing the data and
presenting results over 300 examples including detailed explanations of the r scripts used
throughout over 100 moderately large data sets from disciplines ranging from biology ecology and
environmental science to medicine law military and social sciences a parallel discussion of
analyses with the normal density proportions binomial counts poisson and bootstrap methods two
extensive indexes that include references to every r function and its arguments and packages used
in the book and to every introduced concept
A First Course in Statistical Programming with R 2007-12-13 this is the only introduction you ll
need to start programming in r the open source language that is free to download and lets you
adapt the source code for your own requirements co written by one of the r core development team
and by an established r author this book comes with real r code that complies with the standards
of the language unlike other introductory books on the ground breaking r system this book
emphasizes programming including the principles that apply to most computing languages and
techniques used to develop more complex projects learning the language is made easier by the
frequent exercises and end of chapter reviews that help you progress confidently through the book
solutions datasets and any errata will be available from the book s web site the many examples
all from real applications make it particularly useful for anyone working in practical data
analysis
R Graphs Cookbook Second Edition 2014-10-28 targeted at those with an existing familiarity with r
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programming this practical guide will appeal directly to programmers interested in learning
effective data visualization techniques with r and a wide range of its associated libraries
R for Stata Users 2010-04-26 stata is the most flexible and extensible data analysis package
available from a commercial vendor r is a similarly flexible free and open source package for
data analysis with over 3 000 add on packages available this book shows you how to extend the
power of stata through the use of r it introduces r using stata terminology with which you are
already familiar it steps through more than 30 programs written in both languages comparing and
contrasting the two packages different approaches when finished you will be able to use r in
conjunction with stata or separately to import data manage and transform it create publication
quality graphics and perform basic statistical analyses a glossary defines over 50 r terms using
stata jargon and again using more formal r terminology the table of contents and index allow you
to find equivalent r functions by looking up stata commands and vice versa the example programs
and practice datasets for both r and stata are available for download
Statistical Analysis of Microbiome Data with R 2018-10-06 this unique book addresses the
statistical modelling and analysis of microbiome data using cutting edge r software it includes
real world data from the authors research and from the public domain and discusses the
implementation of r for data analysis step by step the data and r computer programs are publicly
available allowing readers to replicate the model development and data analysis presented in each
chapter so that these new methods can be readily applied in their own research the book also
discusses recent developments in statistical modelling and data analysis in microbiome research
as well as the latest advances in next generation sequencing and big data in methodological
development and applications this timely book will greatly benefit all readers involved in
microbiome ecology and microarray data analyses as well as other fields of research
Statistics With R 2019-12-19 recipient of a 2021 most promising new textbook award from the
textbook academic authors association taa statistics with r is easily the most accessible and
almost fun introduction to statistics and r that i have read even the most hesitant student is
likely to embrace the material with this text david a m peterson department of political science
iowa state university drawing on examples from across the social and behavioral sciences
statistics with r solving problems using real world data introduces foundational statistics
concepts with beginner friendly r programming in an exploration of the world s tricky problems
faced by the r team characters inspired by the programming group r ladies the r team works
together to master the skills of statistical analysis and data visualization to untangle real
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world messy data using r the storylines draw students into investigating contemporary issues such
as marijuana legalization voter registration and the opioid epidemic and lead them step by step
through full color illustrations of r statistics and interactive exercises included with this
title the password protected instructor resource site formally known as sage edge offers access
to all text specific resources including a test bank and editable chapter specific powerpoint
slides
Quantitative Corpus Linguistics with R 2009 the first textbook of its kind quantitative corpus
linguistics with r demonstrates how to use the open source programming language r for corpus
linguistic analyses computational and corpus linguists doing corpus work will find that r
provides an enormous range of functions that currently require several programs to achieve
searching and processing corpora arranging and outputting the results of corpus searches
statistical evaluation and graphing
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